
From: NYS Executive Chamber Records Access Office <governorny@govqa.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2024 3:38 PM 
To: elena@judgewatch.org 
 
Subject: [Records Center] FOIL Records Request :: R000958-012224 
 
 
--- Please respond above this line --- 

 
 

 

RE: FOIL Records Request of January 22, 2024, Reference # R000958-012224 

Dear Elena Sassower, 
  
Please be advised that we require additional time to complete our response to your FOIL request dated 

January 22, 2024.  We will provide you with a status update on or before March 19, 2024, if we have not 

completed our response by then. 
  
Thank you for your courtesy in this matter. 

New York State Executive Chamber Records Access Office 

 
To monitor the progress or update this request please log into the Records Access Center 

 

 

 

https://u8387778.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=6HtRfOYLt5fXvpttM-2FU1HRWPRG2sxdIKUIwWceCMgRATNQLVWAVk99vfz0SQF7wXebEcqjoJYhNxwl5PmKpsAeyUuATsqQcGyaUjLr1IKss-3D7tUg_oBYmVL2keqITTC0yrPkZ0JjG3it1rXw1xDj2tboKwfpWynXvz8g762Q7QdyhV1wgsaSXVgjmdY-2FGDHt-2FIjltlOKVyAq4e-2FSEjOLeN0nVsRZwwCvYhXWuyQgZ0rsDLBGMMdOrfYIL2iTqxGXyTC95MmG-2B4refzjhnN5KcK3CkzTHCczcxRI-2Fq-2BYnRUk9mn3RHsm8LQv2AMNOjM-2B7KEi2FaqE5iTc1jmHV2WW6Kt0GW4H9uNuHaMoSxE5c-2BBYz78HIbPb-2BoaFiZYzgOgQjjSrZeRohvFOrgWvrnvkQ8vl0adrLtgFpFxGVTjc8Y44gDW0QHG2eLjbUPfdd7l-2FMLsIHcBVXwDKc4-2F3L3ZPSNq5CvmA-3D

